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Rules Committee,

I am asking that you pass 
House Bill 2927 this year with no amendments and no ballot referral. 
Electing the president by national popular vote would mean issues that matter to Oregon
would be discussed during presidential campaigns. 
The vast majority of Oregonians approve this legislation and I am one of them. 
Thank you 
Ruth T 
Madras OR 97741

Ruth Traut 
ruthtraut1945@gmail.com 
846 SW Beaver Lane 
Madras, Oregon 97741
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